
Dear Parents,

Bus passes will not be available during Verification Week. For bus information, please 
follow the instructions below:

Go to www.muscogee.k12.ga.us and click on the “Families” icon.

Select “Bus Stops.”

Route information will be located in the drop down menu labeled “ALL SCHOOLS.”

The routes will remain posted until September 18, 2020, and then schools will 
continue their original procedures of issuing student bus passes.

**For Special Needs transportation, the Muscogee County School District 
Transportation Department will contact parents directly concerning bus information.

For questions or concerns, please call 706-748-2876.


